
GREG FISHER, 
PRESIDENT, 
CUPE LOCAL 2950 
U.B.C. CAMPUS 

DEAR GREG: 

M. DENISE FIELD 
FINANCIAL SERVICES 
ROOM 101 GSAB 
UBC CAMPUS 
APRIL 27, 1990 

RE: GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING APRIL 26, 1990 

DURING THE DISCUSSION REGARDING THE MOTION BY THE EXECUTIVE. TO 
MOVE TO NEW PREMISES AND THE REQUEST TO APPROVE AN EXPENDITURE OF $7,000.00 
FOR RENOVATIONS, I BROUGHT IT TO YOUR ATTENTION THAT THERE WAS NO QUORUM. 
AT THAT TIME, THE DISCUSSION ON THIS ISSUE CONTINUED. 

AT THE TIME IT WAS NOTED THAT THERE WAS NO QUORUM, MEMBERS 
LEFT THE MEETING TO "ROUND-UP" ENOUGH PEOPLE TO MEET QUORUM SO THAT A 
VOTE COULD TAKE PLACE. 

I QUESTIONED THE VALIDITY OF THE PEOPLE "ROUNDED-UP" AND 
DECIDED TO ATTEMPT TO VALIDATE THEIR RIGHT TO VOTE. I CONTACTED TWO 
MEMBERS AND I WAS INFORMED THAT AT NO TIME, EITHER AT THEIR FIRST 
ENTERING THE MEETING, OR THEIR RETURN AFTER LEAVING THE MEETING, WERE 
THEY CHALLENGED TO IDENTIFY THEMSELVES AS MEMBERS OF CUPE LOCAL 2950. 

WHEN A VOTE REGARDING FUNDS, TAKES PLACE, IT HAS HISTORICALLY 
BEEN THAT EVERY PERSON AT THAT MEETING BE VALIDATED AS TO MEMBERSHIP 
IN THE UNION. 

BECAUSE OF THE ABOVE IRREGULARITIES, AS AN ELECTED TRUSTEE, 
I HEREBY REPEAL THE VOTE TAKEN AT THE ABOVE MENTIONED MEETING. 

M. DENISE FIELD 
TRUSTEE, 
CUPE LOCAL 2950 


